State of Wisconsin
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES
625 E. County Road Y
Suite 700
Oshkosh WI 54901

Scott Walker, Governor Cathy Stepp, Secretary Telephone 608-266-2621 Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 TTY Access via relay - 711



March 22, 2016

James Cisco N4660 23rd Ln. Wild Rose, WI 54984

Subject:

Approval of Comprehensive Lake Management Plan

Dear Mr. Cisco:

I want to thank you for submitting the Draft – Lake Napowan Management Plan. The Department reviewed the plan and it includes all of the elements listed in NR198.43 (1) and NR 191.45. It is well written and does an excellent job of setting the framework necessary to pursue comprehensive lake management efforts well into the future. Based on our review, the Department approves the plan.

There are many objectives and corresponding implementation strategies outlined in the plan. Please keep in mind the following:

- 1. Lake Management Plans are meant to be dynamic and iterative.
- 2. Future work should be tracked carefully and results added to the existing plan as addendums.
- 3. It is likely that new problems / objectives will arise and that priorities will change over time.
- 4. Public outreach efforts are critical, so please continue to make this a major priority.

I want to thank you, along with the lake stakeholders, for the hard work that was necessary to complete this Lake Management Plan. I am hopeful that we can maintain and improve the ecological condition of Lake Napowan.

Sincerely,

Rob Mc Lennar for Tedf.
Ted M. Johnson

WDNR - Lake Biologist

CC: Nancy Turyk; UWSP

Ed Hernandez; Waushara County

Dave Bartz, Rob McLennan, Scott Bunde, Faith Murray; DNR